
 
 

Declaration of Commitment to Website Accessibility Compliance 

 

Stefanplast Spa acknowledges the importance of digital accessibility and the right of all individuals, 

including those with disabilities, to access online content and services fairly and without barriers. 

Currently, the website www.stefanplast.it is not fully compliant with the requirements set out by Law 

4/2004, as updated by Legislative Decree No. 106/2018, implementing Directive (EU) 2016/2102. 

However, a redesign and adjustment project of the website is underway and will be completed by 

31/12/2025. 

The new website will be developed in compliance with WCAG 2.1 Level AA accessibility standards, as 

required by current regulations. 

During this transitional phase, the company is committed to: 

-  Ensuring, where possible, accessible alternative solutions for essential content; 

-  Keeping users informed about the progress of the work; 

-  Providing a direct channel for reporting access issues or specific requests. 

For communications or reports concerning website accessibility, please write to: 

stefanplast@stefanplast.it. 

 

Villaganzerla, 16/07/2025 

Walter Stefani 

President 

http://www.stefanplast.it/

